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    Beachwood Breeze

     


          P.O. Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245

           Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                          January 2011
JaxParks Summer Night Lights (SNL)in Beachwood:  JaxParks and the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office will implement SNL which is a program to keep the parks open from 7:00 p.m. to midnight on Friday and Saturday nights; organized sports like basketball and flag football; cultural enrichment, fitness, nutrition and educational activities, family friendly competitions and art for at-risk youth and families; provide entertainment and movies showings; and provide job opportunities and a safe place for teens during the summer months.  The program will run for eight weeks: June 24-Aug 13, 2011.  The goal of SNL is to reduce crime and foster a sense of community and neighborhood pride.  The SNL event is also planned at seven other communities in Jacksonville.  All activities are free of charge.  Saturday nights will serve as entertainment nights featuring a movie in the park, local radio personalities, poets, dancers and more.  
  Youth Squad:  JaxParks, in coordination with the Major’s Summer Jobs Program, will hire youth age 16-18 to
   work as community outreach coordinators.  Youth will be assigned to each site.  In addition to receiving stipends 
   and job training, the youth will also participate in an Outward Bound training program.  
   If you have any questions about SNL, please contact Ms. Shorty Robbins, JaxParks Division Chief, Recreation 

   Programming at 255-7916 or by email shortyr@coj.net 
   Nominations for Officers for 2011
   The nominations for the volunteer positions were held during the Dec. meeting.  The elections will be conducted on
   Jan. 18, 2011.  Officers nominated were:  Lance Litwhiler, President, Peggy Bourne, Vice-President, Alice Kuhn, 
   Treasurer and Janis Manners, Secretary.
   We want to thanks all the residents who attend the monthly meetings on a regular basis to show your support and
   interest in activities in Beachwood.
   CITIZENS PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE
   Rosemary Wesolowski, COJ Neighborhood Coordinator, Community Development Div., shared information on the   

   CITIZENS PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE (CPAC) for us, District #2.  The CPAC meets at Regency Branch
   Library from 6:30pm-8:00 pm on 2nd Monday of each month.  They discuss permits issued by city and Rosemary
   recommended we have a rep. present so we will know in advance what will be built, rezoned or reworked ex. the
   construction of the Burger King at Beachwood Plaza.  The information can then be shared through an email tree
   and at our monthly meetings.

   Sandalwood News
   As reported in the FL Times Union Dec. 7, 2010, …One of the biggest local increases was at Sandalwood High
   School, which jumped from a C to an A.  It’s the first time since school grades were released in 1999 that
   Sandalwood received higher than a C.  This is great news for the students living in Beachwood who attend
   Sandalwood.

   Distributor Needed for West End of Surfwood
   We are looking for a new volunteer to pass out the monthly newsletter to the 20 homes on Surfwood’s extension
   west of Beachwood Blvd.  You can join the other 11 volunteers who help with the deliveries of the Beachwood
   Breeze.  If interested, please contact Sheila Litwhiler at 645-5980.  
               ============================================================================

             Next Meeting – Tuesday, January 18,  2011 at 7:30 pm 

             at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
               Let’s make 2011 a GREAT year for the Beachwood Community !!
             ****Thanks to Beachwood Apts. management for printing newsletter****     



